
Tips in Using the Elementary 

Tech Connections

· Teachers may access the Tech Connections from home using Blackboard. Go to Tech Resources Tab after logging in.  On the left go to Hot Links > AACPS Technology Connections.(Please note: software such as Kidspiration, Inspiration, Pixie, SMART Notebook, and the Office Suite are available for teachers to load on home computers. This software is needed to view some of the templates. )
· Students and teachers may access the connections in school by going to the Web Resources folder on the desktop. 
· Connections currently available for Treasures, Prek Language Arts,  Math (PreK-5); Science-3-5, Social Studies-3-4-5; Cultural Arts and the Integrated K, 1 and 2 curriculum. 
· Resources must be reviewed by the teacher prior to using with students to make sure sites are working and that students are able to access materials. Remember to try resources in the location you plan to use them. (lab, laptops, or centers in the classroom)
· Some websites may take longer to launch. Therefore it may be necessary to have one row access at a time or have students work in partners. For example: one student could have an organizer on the screen while another, the website.
· If links are not working, please contact Debbie Ray at dray@aacps.org
· Tech Connections Tips:

· For more information on how to use the Tech Connections go to the About the connections link on the index pages for Reading/Language Arts and Math. 
· AppleWorks Templates-have students access them row by row. You may need to do a save target as and save in the student drive. 

· PowerPoint- if students are to work on a PowerPoint, right click > save target as > save in student folder and have students access it from the student folder. 
· If a teacher reference, such as a Jackie Robinson PowerPoint, teachers should show to the class and not have students running independently all at once.  
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